
 

Sent: 15 March 2018 11:00 
Subject: FW: 2018-03-16 238741 Wyre Forest District Local Plan Review - HRA (Wyre Forest) 

 

 
Dear Helen, 
 
Natural England is satisfied that the HRA screening report sets out a reasonable approach to 
consideration of the plan’s potential effects on European sites and concur with your conclusion of no 
likely significant effect 
 
Sincerely  
James 
 
James Hughes 
Lead Adviser 
Planning for a Better Environment Team 
 
www.gov.uk/natural-england 
 
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where 
wildlife is protected and England's traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future 
generations. 
 
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid 
travelling to meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
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